Ralph M. Perrey, Executive Director



MEMORANDUM

DATE: January 30, 2017

TO: BEP Participants

FROM: Cynthia Peraza, Director of Special Programs

SUBJECT: HHF BEP Program Changes

THDA made significant changes to the HHF Blight Elimination Program Guide. All changes made will go into effect January 30, 2017 and the "new" HHF Blight Elimination Program Guide is located on our website under the Programs tab at https://thda.org/business-partners/bep. Please replace your program guide dated November 2015 with the updated version dated January 2017.

Changes made are outlined on the Revision 2 notification.

If you have any questions and or concerns, please email BEP@thda.org or call (615) 815-2200.